
National	Ice	Core	Laboratory	Tour	
October	27,	2016	

	
Meet	at	the	National	Ice	Core	Laboratory	at	the	Denver	Federal	Center	
at	10:00	AM	on	April	2,	2015	for	the	winter	tour	of	the	lab.			Bring	a	
warm	coat,	gloves,	etc.		You	will	be	going	into	a	freezer	for	a	few	
minutes	and	its	–	40oF	(or	C)	in	there!	
	
Our	host	will	be	Mr.	Richard	Nunn.		He	will	give	an	introduction	to	ice	
cores	and	the	climate	data	that	can	be	obtained	therefrom.	
	
Address:	

Denver	Federal	Center	
One	Denver	Federal	Center	 	 	
Building	810,	Entrance	E-11,	MS	975	 	
Denver,	CO	80225-0046	 	 	

	
Directions:	
Take	6th	Avenue	to	the	Kipling	Avenue	south	exit.	Take	Kipling	Avenue	
south	to	the	second	light	at	Gate	1	of	the	Denver	Federal	Center.		Turn	
right	into	Gate	1.		Be	prepared	to	show	picture	identification	at	the	gate.	
After	clearing	security,	drive	through	the	gate	straight	ahead	(the	road	
curves	somewhat	to	the	left)	to	the	second	stop	sign.		Turn	left.		As	you	
turn	you	will	see	the	first	in	a	series	of	blue	and	white	signs	that	will	
guide	you	around	Building	810	to	NICL.		Follow	these	signs	to	Door	S25.	
Parking	is	unrestricted.	
	
Everyone	will	need	to	have	some	form	of	ID	such	as	a	driver’s	
license.			
	
Non-US	citizens	must	have	their	green	cards	or	passports.	
	
We	can	organize	carpooling	during	one	of	the	October	classes.			
	
For	those	who	want	to	get	together	for	lunch	after	the	tour,	I	
recommend	the	Frijoles	Cuban	Café.		It	is	a	wonderful	little	Cuban	
restaurant	just	west	of	the	Federal	Center	at	12095	W	Alameda	Pkwy,	
Lakewood,	CO	80228.	Alameda	parkway	runs	along	the	south	side	of	the	
Federal	Center	site.	


